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Follow-up to the outcome of the Millennium Summit

Macroeconomic policy questions

Globalization and interdependence

Letter dated 28 May 2003 from the Permanent Representative of
Peru to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General

Corrigendum

Paragraph 23 of annex I should read as follows:

23. We reiterate the commitment that the ongoing negotiations process regarding
the establishment of the Free Trade Area of the Americas (FTAA) should attain
equitable and balanced results, bearing in mind the interests of the Rio Group
countries. With a view to an in-depth discussion of the implications of FTAA for the
Rio Group countries, we agree to hold a special meeting of the Group in the context
of the forthcoming session of the United Nations General Assembly.


